
 

WASTE, ORGANICS & RECYCLING SERVICE UPDATES 
 

The existing contract for waste collection with GFL expires at the end of 2023 so a request for quotes was issued. Three submissions were received, and Integrity 

Waste Solutions was awarded the contract for a three-year period starting January 1, 2024. 

 

The final organics collection for GFL will be on December 18, 2023, both the organics and the carts will be collected on that day. Carts must be out by 7am as 

collection will be starting early. 

The final waste collection for GFL will be on December 29, 2023, both the waste and the carts will be collected on that day. Carts must be out by 7am as 

collection will be starting early. 

 

Integrity will be dropping off organic carts December 26-29, 2023, with their first organics collection being January 9, 2024. 

Integrity will be dropping off waste carts December 26-29, 2023, with the first waste collection being January 4, 2024.  

 

               

 
Starting January 1, 2024, concerns regarding waste, organics or blue bag collection can be made directly to Integrity Waste Solutions at 780-437-5000. 
 

 
 

For additional information, please visit www.millet.ca 
 
 

GFL Organics & 
Cart Collection

December 18, 2023

Integrity Organic and 
Waste Carts Delivered

December 26-29, 2023

GFL Waste & Cart 
Collection

December 29, 2023

Integrity First 
Organics Collection

January 9, 2024

Integrity First Blue 
Bag Collection

January 9, 2024

Integrity First 

Waste Collection

January 4, 2024

http://www.millet.ca/

